From:

"Sherene Donaldson" <sdonaldson@central9.k12.in.us>

To:

"Donna Rund" <drund@central9.k12.in.us>

Date:

6/23/2011 4:01 PM

Subject:

FWD: resignation

--- original message ---

From: "William Faucett"

-bfaucett818@sbcglobal.net>

Subject: resignation Date: June 23, 2011 Time: 2:53:33 PM Sherene Donaldson **Curriculum Director** Chief Examiner

Central Nine Career Center

Dear Ms. Donaldson

Please accept my resignation as examiner for GED tests at Central Nine. My wife and I are going to be spending the majority of the year in Florida. Therefore I will not be able to continue working for you and Central Nine. I have enjoyed the seven years at Central Nine.

I would like to continue as an examiner in Florida. A letter stating that I left in good standing would be appreciated.

Thank you in advance

William Faucett